
Brian Dew Honored with 2025 BX Cornerstone Award  
 
 
Brian J. Dew, past president of the BX Board of Directors 
and current vice president of the BX Foundation Board has 
been selected as the 71st recipient of the Builders Exchange 
Cornerstone Award. 
 
Brian, CEO at Mid-City Electric / Technologies, was selected 
based on his leadership contributions to the community, the 
industry and the Builders Exchange. Considered to be the 
highest honor presented in the central Ohio construction 
industry, the Cornerstone Award has been given annually 
since 1954. Brian follows in his father’s footsteps as the second member of the Dew family 
to receive this honor—James F. Dew was recognized with the award in 2006. 

He has been an active member of the BX community since the late 1980s. He served on 
the board of directors for a decade, including a term as president in 2017. Since 2018, he 
has continued his involvement through dedicated service on the BX Foundation board of 
directors. 
 
His involvement at the BX includes participation in a focus group that created The Rising 
Leaders Institute and and a task force member for the creation of the Field Leadership 
Excellence Series (BXFlex). He has also served on the Board Nominating Committee and as 
a Craftsmanship Awards judge. 
 
Outside of his BX involvement, he is very active in the community, serving as a volunteer or 
board member for many local charities and organizations. His industry involvement includes 
serving as president on the Central Ohio Chapter of National Electrical Contractors 
Association and IBEW Local 683 Board of Trustees.  

 
Brian was selected to 
receive the Cornerstone 
Award by the BX Board 
of Directors, based on an 
initial review by the 
Cornerstone Award 
Review Committee. 
Members of the 
committee were Jessica 
Anderson, BX board 
liaison (Anderson 
Concrete Corporation), 
Adam Drexel (Ruscilli 
Construction Co., LLC), 
Kathy Gatterdam 

(ReadingRock+CCL), Karl Hasenstab (Renier Construction Corp.), Dean Locher (Robertson 
Construction Services, LLC), Ken Miller (Messer Construction Co.) and Mark Setterlin, chair, 
(Setterlin Building Company). 


